
Site Report – Meshik School – September 2021
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Nathan McArthur, Head Teacher

School Looks and feels great!                                                            PANCAKES!!!

We are excited for our new label maker and cameo cutter!
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We all loved the first day of school sign and pictures. Thanks Mrs. Z!!!

Lacrosse on the tundra and beach was an amazing experience for the whole community.

See our school and community Facebook pages for more photos and updates.
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Outstanding Activities and Events
We have had a great start to the school year. The summer cleaning team did a fantastic job getting the
school ready. It looks really clean.

Pancakes on the first day were great!

We started the school year with lacrosse coaches from the Oneida Nation in Wisconsin visiting and teaching
us their traditional games. It was a great experience for all of the community and the students really got into
it.

We have a large cross-country team this year that is excited about the Naknek trip.

The students are excited about CTE this year.

Our elementary classes have done an amazing job inspiring young readers.
They read over 50 books in the first week of school!!!

Staff, School, and Community Goals
We have placed a schoolwide emphasis on reading this school year. We are going to get the students to read
a developmentally appropriate amount every night. After a timed test in the assigned book, we will
determine how many pages should be read per night. they will report on their reading daily. We will also
encourage participation in the Battle of the Books competition this year to reinforce our emphasis on
reading.

We want our students to set goals.  This should be student-driven with regular check-ins with teachers and
parents. We can talk about academic and personal goals weekly. we can discuss them during our morning
meeting.

We want to build relationships between the school and the community. This starts with parent and student
communication. we have set up a remind app to increase our ability to make announcements to the
community members. We will have more activities at the school and in the community, with things like game
nights, potlucks, and barbecues. we also want to project an inviting atmosphere in the school with the staff
and students focusing on “clean school, clean minds” as a helpful focus for our respect for the school and for
ourselves.
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